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05 JUL 2011
India Embassy in Beijing

Dear Sir or Madam,

This letter is in reference to the visa application of Mr. Fang Hui (Passport No. G42311503) to visit India. Mr. Fang Hui is working in our company as Salesman with monthly salary 5,000 RMB. 

He intends to have a trip to India for sightseeing from 27 July 2011 to 28 August 2011. 

We hereby guarantee that Mr. Fang Hui will abide by the laws and statutes in India,  and return to China on time without any delay. Our company will remain his position until his coming back. All the expense due to this trip should be covered by himself .
Thank you for your consideration and we are very appreciated if you could approve his application for the visa.

Faithfully yours,

Leader Signature：（负责人的拼音全名）及手写签字
Leader Position：Manager 

Company Name：DA LIAN RUSPERT METAL MATERIAL CO.,LTD
Company Tel：0411-87282600
Company Fax：0411-87282601

